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MEMORANDUM FOR: Atlantic Hydrographic Branch

FROM: Report prepared by AHB on behalf of field unit
Alvaro Zayas
Environmental Specialist, Miami-Dade County Seaport Department

SUBJECT: Submission of Survey W00626

This survey was conducted to update current ENCs to reflect current depths for the newly dredged
berthing at Cruise Terminal V in the Port of Miami.

The following final deliverables for MCD and NCEI Archival were created during the HDR: survey
outline, MLLW and Ellipsoidal BAGs, 4-meter GeoTiff, and GeoImage PDF.

All soundings were reduced to Mean Lower Low Water using VDatum. The horizontal datum for
this project is North American Datum of 1983 (NAD 83). The projection used for this project is
Universal Transverse Mercator (UTM) Zone 17.

This survey was transformed from its original submitted horizontal datum, Florida State
Plane Coordinate System, East Zone 0901, North American Datum of 1983, 2011 Adjustment
(NAD83/2011), to NAD83/UTM zone 17N + MLLW depth.

There is no DAPR for this survey.

All data were reviewed for DTONs and none were identified in this survey.

Miami-Dade County Seaport Department acquired the data outlined in this report. Additional
documentation from the data provider may be attached to this report.

Data density for W00626 can only support a grid with a minimum resolution of 2 meters. This is not
adequate for identifying features. The quality and accuracy of the data, however, is appropriate for
its intended purpose of updating ENCs with the new dredged depths for the cruise terminal.

The survey is partially adequate to supersede previous data. 




